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21/11/2021  14:04:362021/4606/P INT Julia Brown I am writing as CEO and on behalf of the Brandon Centre based at 26, Prince of Wales Road. We support the 

suggested change of use at 2 Prince of Wales Road to a Neighbourhood Hub. We are very keen to support 

and provide relevant outreach services in the new Hub for Young People and wider Community. We would be 

very happy to support the development committee / councillor with developing relevant ideas and plans for the 

local Kentish Town Community. There is a great need for this type of space.
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